Housing Assignments

Over the years, we have learned that living together, even in a temporary community, can
present challenges. We invite you to reach out to the program director, or note issues within the
designated portion of the registration form, if you are aware of a conflict your child has with
another child, staff member, or volunteer. Please notify us of any physical ailments that may
make it hard for your child to walk far each day (some cabins are closer than others). We also
ask you to notify us if our binary housing policy presents a challenge for your child. Currently,
we have boys and girls cabins and assign campers to housing by birth sex. Campers use the
matching bathrooms or unisex bathrooms. We understand that some campers may not feel
comfortable with this and ask that you speak with us well in advance of arriving at camp. Our
goal is to be loving and accepting and to create a safe camp experience for all.
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